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Reminder - No Recycling next 

week (February 22 to 26) 
 
(Kahnawake – 19, Enníska/February 2021) 
 
The Waste Management Department of the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke would like to remind the community that 
there will be no recycling collection next week (Monday, 
February 22 to Friday, February 26). 
 
The Minimax truck will be in for repairs the whole week. 
Regular collection is expected to resume on Monday, March 
1st.  
 
For more information please contact the Waste Management 
office at 450-632-4321. Thanks for your understanding. 
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